
 

 
 

 
Clubs start this week and continue for 12 consecutive weeks. All students have 
been placed in the club of their first choice. As we still have some places available, 
parents can enroll their child in a second club on a first come first served basis. 
Please email the teacher that offers the club to sign up. The deadline is this Friday 
at 4:00pm. Attached is the list of all clubs. 
 
If a student was mistakenly registered in a club catering for a different age group, 
they were placed in their second choice club. If you registered your child for 
Brainobrain or YoungCoderz, please check your mail for additional information 
from the provider. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Sabina Michelotti. 
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The birthday book club is a way to celebrate reading and books at the same time. 
 

 Students donate a book to the school library as part of their birthday 
celebration. 

 Students may either make a 100 kr donation to the school library or donate 
a new or gently used book. 

 
 
 

 

3 Books By JoJo Moyes Den Ene Pluss En, Et 
Helt Halvt År & Etter Deg have been donated 
to the GIS Norsk MYP library by Mrs K from 
grade 1 on the occasion of her 37th birthday.  
 
We here at GIS wish Mrs K a very happy 
birthday and thank her for her caring 
donation to the school library. 

 

Husky Adventures has been donated to 
the GIS library by Zara on the occasion of 
her 8th birthday.  
 
We here at GIS wish Zara a very happy 
birthday and thank her for her caring 
donation to the school library.  
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The first (announced) fire drill took place last Wednesday. Its purpose was to 
acquaint students and staff with evacuation procedures and routes. We will have 
unannounced drills to practise effective evacuations throughout the school year. 
 
 
 

 
Our new Scholastic Book Club for the 2018-2019 school year is up and running!  
 
Flyers will be going home in your child’s backpack on Thursday. Please keep an eye 
out for the colourful flyer.  
 
Please visit http://eu-schools.scholastic.co.uk/gjovik-international to browse the 
latest books and order online. For every €1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, 
our school will earn 20¢ in Scholastic Rewards. 
Please remember that all orders include free shipping and are toll free into 
Norway. 
 
Please place your order online by THURSDAY 13th September 2018. 
 
If you have any further questions,  
please contact Mrs Rasen in the Library  
(gwynne.rasen@gjovikis.no)  

 
 
 
 
 

Fire drill 

Scholastic Book Club 

http://eu-schools.scholastic.co.uk/gjovik-international
mailto:gwynne.rasen@gjovikis.no


 
This is just a reminder that our autumn break starts on 29th September. Please 
remember that 28th September is a Professional Development Day for staff; 
thus, there is no school for students. All lockers/cubbies need to be emptied on 
27th September so that they can be cleaned. All items left in the lockers/cubbies 
will be donated to a charity. 
 
 

 
This is a reminder that school photos will be taken on 7th September (Friday). 
Within a few days of the session, parents will receive a link to a website where 
they can select and order photos.  
 
We still need 1 parent volunteer to supervise children in SFO from 3:00pm to 
3:30pm on the day so that we can have a whole staff photo taken. Please let us 
know if you are available by sending an email to post@gjovikis.no at your earliest 
convenience. 
 

 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
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School nurse Solveig Karine Mjølstad Fossholt  
Solveig-Karine.Mjolstad-Fossholt@gjovik.kommune.no 

 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh  ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Marina Shalaginova sfo@gjovikis.no  
 

 
 
Grade Date 

Grade 2 30.08.18 
06.09.18 
13.09.18 
20.09.18 
27.09.18 
11.10.18 
18.10.18 

Grade 3 25.10.18 
01.11.18 
08.11.18 
15.11.18 
22.11.18 
29.11.18 
06.12.18 

Grade 5 03.01.19 
10.01.19 
17.01.19 
24.01.19 
31.01.19 
07.02.19 
14.02.19 

Grade 4 21.02.19 
07.03.19 
14.03.19 

Swimming timetable 
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21.03.19 
28.03.19 
04.04.19 
11.04.19 

Grade 1 25.04.19 
02.05.19 
09.05.19 
16.05.19 
23.05.19 
06.06.19 
13.06.19 

 


